

Uploaded to the VFC Website



This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change!

Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information!

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of "Frequently Asked Questions, please go to:

Veterans-For-Change

If Veterans don't help Veterans, who will?

Note

VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely provided as a courtesy to our members & subscribers.



Open Letter Regarding Quarantine Being Charged against Annual Leave-11-04-14:

Message sent to the following recipients:
Senator Boxer Senator Feinstein Representative Calvert President Obama
Message text follows:
Dear Congressman Calvert:
Maybe you can answer me why?
I just read an article where the Army has decided to charge Ebola Quarantine time to their annual leave!
What in the holy hell is going on in this country? Why would anyone penalize our Military for doing a job they were ORDERED to do?
Is it not bad enough that Obama has declared no boots on the ground meaning no combat pay?
Is this honestly how we treat those who volunteered to serve in our armed forces?
And the person who came up with this hair brained idea should be relieved of command immediately!
Obama and whom ever is making decisions like this is literally going to force us back into a draft situation because we won't have enough troops to protect a gopher hole.
Sincerely,
Jim Davis